Woodstream East News

The Official Newsletter of the Woodstream East Civic Association WECA
November 2008

WECA Board

President

Art Siegesmund 337-1414 **Secretary/Newsletter/Director**

У

Connie Fleming 478-8498

Treasurer

Chris Banks 337-9603

Community Relations Open Environmental Affairs

Bobbie and Todd Kuhns337-0407

Street Reps

Big Walnutview Ct.

Dawn McErlean 475-5944

Big Walnutview Dr. (4456-4539)

Doug Hess 471-4571

Big Walnutview Dr. (4360-4457)

*OPEN

Pleasant Woods Ct.

Jennifer Radcliffe 337-9534

Stillbreeze Ct.

Chris Banks 337-9603

Twig Ct.

Rita Holt 471-3585

Whisper Cove Ct.

Art Siegesmund 337-1414

Woodstream Ct.

Tisha Rapol 418-7776

Woodstream Dr.

Connie Fleming 478-8498

Neighbors, we need your help. A street rep is still needed for Big Walnutview Drive! *You do not need to be a resident of Big Walnut Drive to become a street rep!

Contact Art Siegesmund.

WECA Holiday



Carriage Rides

Saturday, December 20, 6:30pm until 8:30pm. We thought we'd try something new this year. WECA has contracted Granville Carriage Co., LLC to offer carriage rides to WECA residence and limited guests. Each ride will run approximately 10-15 minutes and the carriage holds up to 7 persons. The route will start and end at Big Walnut View Court.

You must reserve your spot by December 1 by contacting Art Siegesmund at 337-1414 to reserve your spot. Up to two members of each household (WECA members only) at no charge. Additional passengers will need to pay \$5 each. WECA will have hot chocolate, hot dogs, and cookies available to purchase, which will help offset the cost of the carriage rides. There is also a good chance that Santa Clause may stop by.

We would also like to request that all vehicles be removed from the street on this evening to allow easier access for the Carriage to travel through our development.

REMINDER

Membership Dues & Residential Directory

If you've not sent in your dues, you still have time. Complete the Weca Residential Directory Information that you receivd with the October Newsletter, or contact your street rep for a replacement. \$25/household. Please submit your dues along with the Directory Information Form and Luminary order form by December 1.

Holiday Luminaries Saturday Dec. 20

The Deadline for ordering your Holiday Luminary kits is December 1. The \$3 kit includes: 10 bags, candles, paper dishes and sand. Submit your order along with your 2009 WECA Membership dues to Chris Banks, 4912 Stillbreeze Court. Your kits will be delivered to our front door step on the evening of December 16th.

Northland Community
Shredding Day and
Food Drive
Saturday, December 6

Call 645-GRAY (4729) for updates.

Saturday, December 6, 2008, 10 am to 2 pm, Columbus Square Shopping Center, Cleveland Avenue (one block north of SR-161) Help protect yourself and your family from identity theft! Bring personal papers, computer disks and other materials containing unneeded confidential information to our Community Shredding Day to be shredded using Fireproof Records Center's mobile shredding unit FREE of charge. Keep these materials out of the hands of identity thieves! This time, we're asking everyone who brings material to be shredded (or anyone who wants to help feed hungry people in central Ohio this Holiday season) to bring THREE non-perishable food items to donate to Mid-Ohio Foodbank. Items such as boxed dry foods; canned meats, fruits and vegetables; cereals and mixes; and pasta and rice will be collected right on site. For more information on Mid-Ohio

http://midohiofoodbank.org

Foodbank, click here:

DOG OWNERS
Be courteous...
Pick up your dogs
droppings and
dispose in your
trash can.

Announcements / Local News

The following are the deed restrictions for Woodstream East

Please review and contact your street rep should you have any questions.

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/columbus/weca/genpage/539593925.html

Should you have any announcements, births, graduations, promotions, retirements, etc., that you'd like to share with your neighbors, send them to Connie Fleming at conhugh?@wowway.com

Have something to say?

If you have some information, a complaint, or some praise that concerns our neighborhood or our neighbors, and you would like to have printed it in the WECA Newsletter, please submit it before the next board meeting. (All items must be submitted in writing or via email to Art Siegesmund. It's at the discretion of the Board for items to be printed.)

Please be timely with your items so that it can be included in next edition of the WECA newsletter.

Federal/State Holidays

Thursday, Nov. 27, Thanksgiving Thursday, Dec. 25, Christmas Day

*Trash collection day changes. Remember Woodstream is "Gray".